
Scholastic Standards   
Minutes 
March 25, 2015 

Attendees:  David Clokey, Susanna Cowan, Hedley Freake, Lawrence Gramling, Katrina Higgins, Jennifer 
Lease Butts, Thomas Recchio, Carol Teschke, Peter Tribuzio  

Absent: Jill Livingston, Lawrence Armstrong, Stuart Brown, Karen Bresciano, Robin Coulter (sabattical), 
Lauren DiGrazia, Bennett Cognato, Joseph Crivello, Gerald Gianutsos, Eric Schultz 

Guest: Gillian (Jill) Thorne, Executive Director of the Office of Early College Programs (OECP) and the 
Director of UConn Early College Experience (ECE) 
 

1. Approved minutes from March 11, 2015 meeting 

2. By-Laws II.A.4 (note that the current By-Laws list this as II.A.5) Admissions—Advanced Standing 

for Superior High School Students  
 

Discussion: A draft of changes to the new subsection 4. Under Admissions in the Senate Bylaws 

was discussed by the committee.  This section had been drafted by Jill Livingston, Lauren 

DiGrazia and Jill Thorne. 

 

Jill Thorne stressed the importance of the current program to be articulated in the bylaws. She 

stressed that inclusion of all UConn work, including ECE be included on the transcript. 

 

There was a general sense that there was too much detailed information in this, not appropriate 

for a bylaw.  Larry Gramling agreed to circulate that portion of the bylaws to the committee for 

review and editing. 

 

3. Consent agenda change for cross-references was passed unanimously.  

4. By-Laws Section II.G.1 and 2, Eligibility for Participation in Collegiate Activities was passed 

unanimously 

Held over until April 8 meeting: 
5. By-Laws Section II.B.10 Adding or Dropping Courses 

6. By-laws 11.E.9 Changes of Course Grades  

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Lawrence Gramling, facilitator 
 


